
Screening Information 
 

Graves County schools provide screening throughout the school year in several health areas.  

The majority of which are done at the elementary level.    Most of our screenings are conducted 

by the school nurse with help from our wonderful parent volunteers and speech pathologists.  

Below is a list of screenings we routinely perform for students within our schools. 

 

 

 

Hearing Screening   
Mass hearing screens are conducted each fall in the elementary schools for all 1st, 2nd and 3rd 

graders.  Other students may be screened individually throughout the year as needed.  Any students 

that exhibit difficulty during the screen may be referred to a doctor for further examination.  This 

referral will be in the form of a letter to the parents informing them that the student failed the 

hearing screen.  This form should be taken with the student to the doctor appointment to be 

completed and then submitted to the school. 

 

 

 

 

Vision Screening   
Mass Vision screens are conducted each fall in the elementary schools for all 3rd and 5th graders.  

Other students may be screened individually throughout the year as needed.  Any student that 

exhibits difficulty during the screen may be referred to an eye doctor for further examination.  

This referral will be in the form of a letter to the parents informing them that the student failed 

the school vision screen.  This form should be taken with the student to the eye doctor 

appointment to be completed and then submitted to the school. 

 


